
October 18, 2022 
 
 
Dear potential employer, 
 
   
I would like to recommend Student for employment.  I have known Student for several years 
and they have provided child care for me on several occasions. 
 
I have trusted Student with the care of my children and can confirm that she have been very 
responsible.  My children have enjoy the times Student has been with them. 
 
Student also cleaned up and kept my home organized while providing care, which was not 
expected.  Therefore I feel Student would make a good employee for any business. 
 
Please contact me if further information is needed.   
Sincerely, 
 

 
Janet Blackketter 
jb@gmail.com 
(530) 222-4488 
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